
 

Consumer Alert: Fraudulent Email & Mail Referencing JT Cleary 
 
For Immediate Release, September 21, 2016, Chestnut Ridge, NY:  JT Cleary has been 
referenced in recent fraud attempts via e-mail and regular mail, mostly directed to law firms. If 
you believe yourself the target of internet or mail fraud, you are encouraged to report the attempt 
to the US Post Office. 
 
 


